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Fund-Raising for 2022-23 

 Our GOAL for Canada amounts to the equivalent of about 1 cup of coffee per 
month.  Are you meeting your GOAL? 

 To date (May 18, 2023) 
 
Area     Goal (US)  Actual  (US)     %of Goal 
International               $50 000 000  $52 456 310  105% 
Canada                 650 000                    727 296  112% 
MD 19 (British Columbia)               73 185         142 656                195% 
MD C (Alberta)                              72 660                         60 027                   83% 
MD 5 (Saskatchewan)                             51 387                         31 159                   61% 
MD 5M (Manitoba/NW Ontario)             32 235           28 053                   87% 
MD A (Ontario)          251 769                       331 005                 131% 
MD U (Quebec)            71 547                         74 613                 104% 
MD N (Atlantic)         107  163           59 585                   56% 
 
Congratulations! 

 To all Lions of the world!  We have exceeded our GOAL, and are well on the way 
to meeting our “stretch” goal set by LCIF Chair Alexander -- $55M! 

 To Lions of Canada!  We exceeded out GOAL! 
 To Lions of MD 19, MD A, and MD U who exceeded their GOALS!  

Grants Approved 
 At the meeting in May, the following Grants were approved: 

 District 19H, $100 000(US) to purchase a mammography unit for Chilliwack 
hospital. 

 District 19H, $16 750(US) for purchase of an ultrasound unit for Langley hospital. 
 District N3, $56 067(US) for purchase of an Optos Widefield Camera. 
 And recently, approval was granted for an Emergency Grant of $10 000 to District 

C1 for wildfire relief. 
Campaign 100 

 Remember – Please make payment on your outstanding commitments and pledges 
to LCIF.  We appreciate your continuing efforts! 

FAREWELL! 
 I just returned from my final Board of Trustees meeting -- my last one!  Thank you to all 
those who assisted over the past 7 years by providing leadership for all our LCIF efforts, 
particularly during the Campaign 100 period.  And a special thank-you to the LCIF staff who 
assisted us in every way! 
 And my successor as Trustee representing Canada for the period 2023-26….It hasn’t been 
announced,  Stay tuned! 


